
 

 

 

ECO COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2017 

 

 

 

Present:  

Reception Dehryn & Finlay 
Year 1 Maleah & Corey 
Year 2 Max & Shannon 
Year 3 Alexander & Jessica 
Year 4 Louis 
Year 5 Filip & Lacey 
Year 6 Caerwyn & Kate  
 

Staff present: Mrs Huntington & Mrs Wootton. 

 

Mrs Huntington welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained that the children would be using tools for 

weeding in the Wild Life Haven.  Mrs Huntington talked about safety reminding everyone about how to use 

the tools safely. 

Everyone worked very hard digging the ground over and clearing weeds from one of the raised beds.  This bed 

is starting to look good enough for planting, we just need to prepare the other two! 

Time was limited as children did not arrive prepared today .  Hopefully when we return to weeding in the 

new year we have more time. 

At the next meeting we will stay inside and the children will investigate energy and how, as a school, we can 

save it.  Then during the following two sessions children will design energy saving posters that will be put up 

around the school. 

In the new year Mrs Huntington is going to talk to the Eco Council about composting and what is needed to 

do this effectively.  Eco councillors will then hopefully get the opportunity to start the composting process. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 21 November 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 


